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Notice on the Decision of the Date for the Announcement of Financial Results Consolidated Financial Results for the 

First Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending December 31, 2020 

 

Laox Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) announced that the announcement of the company’s consolidated financial results for the 

first quarter of the fiscal year ending December, 2020 has been postponed on May 12, 2020. The postponement is due to 

delays in financial procedures caused by the spread of COVID-19 infection. The Company would like to notify that the date 

of the announcement of financial results has been determined as follows. 

 

The Company apologizes again for any inconvenience and concern the postponement caused, and would like to ask for the 

understanding of our shareholders, investors, and other interested parties. 

 

Notice 

 

Date for the announcement of financial results consolidated financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending 

December 31, 2020: June 12, 2020 

 

 

End 
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